
To: Franklin Regional Retirement System Members 

From: Carolyn Manley, Treasurer, Town of Wendell 

RE: Nomination for Third Member on Board 

Date:  1/6/2025 

 

Hello fellow FRRS participants.  In way of introduction I would like to say that over 
the past 35 years I have served as Town Treasurer, Mahar Regional School 
Treasurer, Finance Co-Director and been a member of countless Committees that 
have provided me the opportunity to support the financial well being of each 
institution.   

I encourage you to vote for me to fill the open seat for Third Member of the 
Board.  I look forward to working with the staff as they strive to provide the best 
investment opportunities so that all retirees, both current and future, may feel 
secure. 

As you may know, I am related to one of the staff members.  I have secured 
approval from the Ethics Commission allowing me to serve as a Third Member on 
the Board.  If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 
413-522-1360 or email at carolynumanley@gmail.com 


